PUTNAM BOARD OF EDUCATION

Budget Work Session Wednesday, January 23, 2019 Board of Education Conference Room #12

The Putnam Board of Education met on Wednesday, January 23, 2019 at 6:30 P.M. in the Joseph V. Pempek Memorial Conference Room for a budget work session.

Attendance:

Carrie Blackmar, Jeannie Dodd, Lauren Konicki, Michael Morrill, Edward Perron,

Marieanne Viens, Jill Zangerl

Absent:

James Purdon

Others:

Teri Bruce, Middle School Principal; Patricia Bryant, FRC Director; Marc Coderre, Facilities Director; Catherine Colavecchio, Elementary School Principal; Nancy Cole, School Business Administrator; Kristine Drew, Special Education Director; Monica Giglio, Elementary School Assistant Principal; Christopher Horne, Technology Director; William Hull, Superintendent; Jeanette LaPlume, Food Services Director; Donna Maynard, Curriculum Director; Thomas Reali, Transportation Director; Linda Roto, Nurse Coordinator; Suzanne Sansoucy, High School Assistant Principal; Jacqueline Vetrovec, High School Principal

Maura Higginson, Democratic Alternate Member of the Board of Finance; Gloria Marion, Board of Finance Member, Chair of District Authority and Member of Zoning Commission; Joseph Nash, Board of Finance Chairman

Michael Morrill called the meeting to order at 6:45 P.M.

Superintendent William Hull presented his proposed district budget for 2019/2020 to the Board and discussion followed. The proposed budget of \$18,544,001 represents a 2.20% increase over the current year.

Edward Perron made a motion to adjourn. The motion was seconded by Jeannie Dodd and passed unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 7:23 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeannie Dodd Secretary